CEKC-KSABC
DRAFT Minutes from December 10th, 2018
10:00 am-noon 
Telephone meeting due to weather
Attending: Linda Williams, Brian Wanless, Jan Stewart, Darla Johnston, Debbie Pyle, Johanna Roe, Dan Spatz
Guests
Richard Foster, Cindy Bradley, Martha Quigley, Jake Anderson
Minutes

The minutes from CEKC's November 2018 meeting and retreat were approved without additions or corrections. 
Additions to the agenda

KVGD-LP 

Treasurer report
Brian reported CEKC currently has a balance of $46,783.

New Business
Visitor request forms
Old Business
Review 2018 workshops and activities
Communications
Committee reports
Agency Reports:
Economic Development reports: Cindy and Richard

Port of Skamania is moving ahead with projects.  

Klickitat County has hired a temporary replacement for Richard when he gets deployed.

WSU Klickitat/Skamania County Director
WABC: WABC conference
Senior Services 
Housing
Commerce report 

· Linda needs information for the Department of Commerce report.
Broadband

· Jake noted WAVE is still looking for an anchor company. Lines have been laid across The Dalles Dam.

Other:

· KVGD-LP  A discussion was held on the low power FM station in Goldendale.  It was debated whether to end financial support as of December 31, 2018 but no decision was made.  There were questions raised about the transference of the license and what the next steps are.

Community Updates:  

Underwood Community Center-Darla

· Levy has passed to fund the Parks and Recreation District.  A number of projects have been on hold until the funding was secured. Stay tuned for updates.
Lyle Activity Center/Community Council Barbara/Don
Klickitat updates-Debbie, Pam

· Christmas meal and program planned for December 15th.
Other

Food Security-Bruce/Darla
Gleaners/Farmers Markets/Food Bank

· Martha Quigley asked CEKC to consider supporting efforts in Goldendale to open a food bank/community kitchen. She was encouraged to talk with Richard Foster on the process of seeking funds and writing grants to support the project.
Senior Living-Senior Summit-Jan, Barbara, Debbie
Upcoming Workshops

· Linda suggested CEKC sponsor another grantwriting workshop.
